
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, April 20, 1967

REMEMBER: Please turn in the Leighton Ford Crusade counselor applications today. 
They must be mailed this afternoon (Thursday).

PRAYER BANDS: Remember that the prayer bands will meet on Monday, April 2*f instead 
of Friday, April 28.

ALL SCHOOL BANQUET: As all of you know by now the All School Banquet is going to 
be held on Saturday, April 29, at the Seattle Center. This is an ALL 
SCHOOL BANQUET. All of the students are encouraged to attend. Many 
students will of course be coming with dates, but we want everyone to 
understand that DATING IS NOT NECESSARY. If some of you want to go but 
do not have transportation please put a note in Dean Pecota's box.

The question has been raised concerning the matter of formal attire. 
This is to inform you that FORMAL WEAR IS NOT NECESSARY. want 
everyone to be there.

REMEMBER THAT THE DEADLINE FOR SIGNING UP FOR THE ALL-SCHOOL BANQUET IS APRIL 21


